
The first May lunch will be held on the 7th 

and Shirley is planning to cook burgers 

and dogs on the grill. 

We will also be celebrating  May birthdays 

at this lunch. 

On May 21st will we be dining on homemade lasagna. 

Hope you can join us for either or both of  

these lunches, the cost is only $4.00 each. 

 

 

 

 

PARKVIEW  

Jamie F.  5 

Justin L.   16 

Mary Jane H.  19 

Carol B.  27 

Linda T.  27 

Jon S.  31 

 

 

SCATTERED SITES 

Misty M.   3 

Hailie M.   7 

Aspen M.   15 

Laurie L.   26 

Guillermo V.  30 

 

Happy Birthday to 

each of you! 

The word  

‘listen’ 

 contains the 
same letters as 

the word  

‘silent’ 

Return your correctly 

 completed  

Memorial Day/Mother’s Day 
word search for a chance to 

win a FREE lunch. 

GOOD   LUCK   AND   HAVE   FUN!! 

http://r.search.yahoo.com/_ylt=AwrB8p8wl0VTbH8AUiyjzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpcGszamw0BHNlYwNmcC1pbWcEc2xrA2ltZw--/RV=2/RE=1397098416/RO=11/RU=http%3a%2f%2fmemorialdaycards.blogspot.com%2f2009%2f04%2fanimated-memorial-day-cards.html/RK=0/RS=13fRBPRjiEI0fYHzeftWzr


Cheesy Chicken & Broccoli Pockets 

1 can cheddar cheese soup    1c chopped broccoli 

1c chicken-cooked and boned   1/4c shredded cheese 

     1 prepared pizza crust 

Heat oven to 350 and spray baking sheet. Mix all ingredients until well blended. 

Unroll the pizza crust and cut into quarters. Spoon about 1/2 cup of chicken 

mixture on one side of each quarter. Fold the crust in half over the filling. 

Pinch the edges and seal tightly. Using a sharp knife, cut small slits in the tops 

of each pocket. Carefully place each pocket on the baking sheet and bake about 

20 minutes or until crust is golden brown.  

(It does not say to do this step, but I would: brush pockets with one beaten 

egg. This will make them pretty and shiny. Also, make several batches of this 

at one time and then freeze individually and then tightly wrap-these would be 

handy in the freezer for a quick lunch.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13th is election day — 

get out and vote!! 

It’s your right. 

ATTENTION   Parkview 

Maintenance will be 

doing 

 insect prevention 

spraying in all apartments on 

the south side 

on Thursday, May 8th. 

F.  Y.   I. 

OHA will be CLOSED on Monday, May 26th  

in observance of Memorial Day. 

See you on Tuesday. 

Have a happy and safe Memorial weekend! 



 REMINDER TO ALL RESIDENTS: 
The following telephone numbers are provided for your use should you experience any dwelling emergency during non-
office hours.  You should always attempt to obtain assistance only in the order these numbers are listed unless you 

reach a recorded message instructing otherwise.   

Rita---------402-984-7227 

If you are unable to contact Rita, you may then attempt to reach Kalynn------346-4229 

 Remember the usual definition of an emergency includes heating problems (in the winter), lockouts, plumbing problems 
(leaking pipes or running water), electrical problems, or toilet problems.  Though it may be uncomfortable, air conditioner 
failure does not usually constitute an emergency, nor does a light bulb going out; these are matters that will be addressed 

during normal working hours. 

 Please do not attempt to directly contact maintenance personnel; these individuals are strictly scheduled as to when they 
rotate on and off call, and their compensation is adjusted according to their non-duty work schedule.  Only in the most ex-
treme case, after trying unsuccessfully to reach Rita, then Kalynn, should you attempt to call any other staff member at 
home.  Additionally, unless extenuating circumstances exist, the resident may expect to pay any charges for having called 

a professional repair-person without prior housing authority permission. 

With your cooperation, we will continue to meet your needs as quickly as possible, while allowing  off-duty personnel to 

enjoy their family time to the fullest extent. 

****CLIP AND SAVE*** 

ATTENTION 

PARKVIEW 
AND  

SCATTERED 
SITES---- 

In June, July and August 
we are going to have a yard 

of the month contest. If 
you would like to be con-
sidered or would like to 

nominate a yard, please 

call the office at 728-3770. 

Each month the winner 

will receive $25 in  

Chamber Bucks. 

ALSO, Scattered Sites, we 

do have grass seed avail-
able for the asking. If you 
would like to have your 

yard and home have 

more curb appeal 

contact the office. 

 




